
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO: EUSTIS CITY COMMISSION 

 

FROM: TOM CARRINO, CITY MANAGER 
 

DATE: DECEMBER 12, 2024 
 

RE:   Resolution Number 24-110: Sixth Addendum to the Amended and Restated Solid Waste 
and Recycling Collection and Disposal Contract 

 

Introduction: 
The City of Eustis recently issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) for Waste Collection Services.  
Resolution 24-110 allows for a one-month extension of the current contract with Waste Management to 
maintain services through the completion of the RFP process.  
 

Recommended Action: 
   Staff recommends approval of the Resolution. 
    

Background: 
The current waste disposal contract with Waste Management has been in effect since 2002, and it has 
been amended five times over the years.  Resolution 24-110 would approve a Sixth Addendum allowing 
for a one-month extension under the current terms to facilitate the completion of the RFP selection 
process.  The Sixth Addendum also states that if any further extensions are necessary, the minimum 
term would be for eleven months, and the pricing would be consistent with the pricing submitted as part 
of the Waste Management RFP response, which is attached to the Addendum as Exhibit A. 
 

 

Budget Impact: 
Resolution 24-110 has no direct budget impact as the agreement allows for a one-month contract 
extension under the current terms. 
 

Attachments: 
Resolution Number 24-110 
Sixth Addendum with Exhibit A 
2002 Amended and Restated Agreement 
2009 First Addendum 
2012 Second Addendum 
2014 Third Addendum 
2017 Fourth Addendum 
2019 Fifth Addendum 

  

 Prepared by: 
     Tom Carrino, City Manager 


